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To Our Customers: 

We appreciate your use of CUI products. Our commitment in maintaining and improving 

processes is demonstrated by plans to enhance our product quality, reliability and 

manufacturability. The purpose of this notice is to inform you of a product change. 

Product(s) Affected: 

PDQE20-Q24-S3-D 

PDQE20-Q24-S3-U 

PDQE20-Q48-S3-D 

PDQE20-Q48-S3-U 

PDQE15-Q24-S3-D 

PDQE15-Q24-S3-U 

PDQE15-Q48-S3-D 

PDQE15-Q48-S3-U 

PYBE20-Q24-S3 

PYBE20-Q24-S3-T 

PYBE20-Q24-S3-DIN 

PYBE20-Q48-S3 

PYBE20-Q48-S3-T 

PYBE20-Q48-S3-DIN 

Reason(s) for Change: Supply chain shortages have made it more difficult to procure the 

necessary raw materials to build the parts on time. 

Description of Change: In an effort to mitigate the risk associated with the global supply 

chain shortage, the diode within the products listed above has been modified to 

accommodate a broader set of raw materials thereby improving the stability of the supply 

chain. The impact of the change is that the voltage changed from 1.24V to 1.25V. 

Affected Date Code: 2152 

Product Availability: Currently available 

Additional Information: No change to form, fit, or function 

PCN Number: 65630954R-01

Date: 2/22/2022

Product Change Notice (PCN)
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PCN Approval: 

 
Operations/Quality 

 

 
Product Marketing 

 
 


